Harrisburg Men's Chorus
Finance Committee Report
September 18, 2011



2011-12 Budget
Budget was approved by the board at the July meeting.

2011-12 Annual Campaign
Planning is in full swing for the annual campaign mailing later in September. Terry is working on the letter, adapted from an email from David Walker. Steve has finished the brochure on advertising, sponsorships and fundraising. The Concert season brochures were printed in July. They are ready for the mailing. Steve is nearly finished with the Universal reply form. We have some quotes on the additional printing from Precision ( they printed the concert brochure). We will compare those to staples and kinko’s. 

Terry will be coordinating the sponsorship drive and the ad solicitation. Steve will coordinate the receiving of ads. Checks will go to Robb. 

2011-12 Program
Current plan is for programs to be printed by Precision. We will print 1000 programs for the season. Each concert will have a non bound insert. For color cover with 16 pages inside 1000 will cost 738. It will be more if we need additional pages.

Submitted by Steve Creps; June 15, 2011
